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From: David Bender
To: ST. Renulalorycqunsel
Subject: Fee Increase for LMTs
Date: Monday, July 9,201811:21:28 AM

I’ve heard about these proposed increases but have yet to hear an explanation on WHY they
are being proposed.

Will we be receiving something more for our money? Will the board be communicating more
with LMTs and inviting them to meetings in which they can speak and provide input about
current laws and guidelines? Or is this just a way for the state to make more money?

Regards,

David Bender, [MT
PA Lic # MSG004963
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